
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Chase Settle"
Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bob Asher
Subject: RE: Backfill Request Compromise SWD #1 2RP-4208
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 7:27:00 AM

RE: 2RP-4208
 
Chase,
 
Thanks for the update. Once that portion of the project has been completed, your request to install
the liner and backfill is approved.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 6:31 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bob Asher
<Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>
Subject: Re: Backfill Request Compromise SWD #1 2RP-4208
 
Mike,
 
We are completing that tomorrow morning using shovels since there are also electrical lines in that
area.
 
Chase 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2018, at 4:56 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

** External email. Use caution.**
RE: 2RP-4208
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Chase,
 
Was the impacted soil removed from around the pipeline as requested by OneOK?
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
 
 
 

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 9:31 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>
Subject: Backfill Request Compromise SWD #1 2RP-4208
 
Mike/Crystal,
 
I’m submitting this request to backfill at the Compromise SWD #1.  Attached you will
find the site map and a summary table of the sidewall samples collected.  The
excavation depth is 4 feet and the contractor is preparing for liner installation once the
backfill request is approved. 
 
Thank you,
 

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental II
 
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
<image001.png>
 

mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us
mailto:Bob_Asher@eogresources.com

